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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 

due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Caloundra Transport Corridor (CTCU) Upgrade 

 Geotechnical and environmental investigations 

 Monday 5 June until late-June 2023 (day and night works)   Weather permitting 

Various locations including Ben Bennett Bushland Park, Bicentennial Park, roads including 

West Terrace, Omrah Avenue, Oval Avenue, Gosling Street, Third Avenue, Nicklin Way and 

Industrial Avenue, Caloundra 

 Traffic control in operation as required  

 

Works overview 

As part of the ongoing detailed design process 

for the Caloundra Transport Corridor Upgrade 

project, geotechnical (soil and rock) and 

environmental (flora and fauna) investigations 

will be undertaken in various locations from week 

commencing Monday 5 June until late-June 

2023. 

Investigations will be carried out by experienced 

professionals using specialist equipment and 

machinery.  

This activity will be undertaken in/around the 

following areas throughout Caloundra.  

• Ben Bennett Bushland Park, between 

Nicklin Way and Arthur Street 

• Bicentennial Park, between Bowman 

Road and Omrah Avenue 

• Emergency Services access, between 

Industrial Avenue and Nicklin Way 

• Roads including West Terrace, Omrah 
Avenue, Oval Avenue, Gosling Street, 
Third Avenue, Nicklin Way and Industrial 
Avenue.  
 

 

Some investigations will be done at night due to 
the heavy day time traffic volumes. 

All relevant permits will be in place to undertake 
these works.  

What to expect during these works  

These investigations are expected to generate 

low-level noise only, with minimal inconvenience 

to our community. Staff and machinery will be in 

place for short periods of time at each location. 

Traffic control will be in place as required during 

day and night works. Please allow an extra five 

minutes of travel time during this period. 

Register for project updates and/or 
contact the project team 

To register for construction updates or contact 

the project team email: 

ctcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  

For more information about the project please 

visit Council’s website or contact the customer 

service team on 07 5475 7272. 
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